



Didsbury Ramblers Minor Hockey Association

Excalibur Building
6:30pm, May 27th, 2015

Attendance	Absent
Ryan Mierke, President	Kevlin Knutson, Ref in Chief
Mike Heppner, Vice President	Llonda Leaver, 50/50 Rep
Tara Fifield, Treasurer	
Dave Boyle, Secretary	
Tracey Knutson, Registrar & Ref Assignor	
Kean Milburn, CAHL Rep	
Cam Campbell, CAHL Gov	
Nicki Boyle, 2 & 27 Rep	
Dionne Blatz, Ice Scheduler	
Jeff Miller, Coach in Chief	
Cory Fifield, Equipment Manager	
Tanya Rylance, Fundraising	
Andrea Sawatzky, Media Rep & Web Master	

- Call To Order
 - Meeting called to order by Ryan Mierke at 6:36PM
- Discussion Regarding Full Time Ice for Tykes Friday Night
 - Decision made not to book ice time for full ice Friday night practices for Tyke players.
- 3on3/Conditioning Camp Discussion
 - Ryan Mierke passed and Tanya Rylance seconded to proceed with the 3on3 Tournament with Andrea Sawatzky looking after managing the 3on3 Tournament
- Discussion around the Mountain View Colts golf tournament and the request for a team from DMHA
 - It was decided that due to the nature of DMHA that it would not be financially prudent to enter a team in the Colt tournament and the time of the request provided too short of notice
- Discussion around banners and placement for DMHA Novice success
- Discussion around Cowabunga and a potential donation of a DMHA fee
 - It was decided that due to the nature of DMHA that it would not be financially prudent to donate a registration fee and that we would look at donation swag instead
- Discussion regarding August 15th Didsbury Parade

- Decision made to have Tracey manage the process of the parade entry. August 14th to be decorating day. DMHA Kids to be a part of the parade.
- Discussion regarding Zone 6 Report
 - Nothing relevant to DMHA at this point.
- Discussion regarding affiliating players in regards to DMHA/RMAA/Higher Levels
 - Felt it should be promoted wherever possible if a player has the potential to play at a higher level
- Discussion regarding Novice and CAHL again
 - Decided that we should upkeep our commitment to 2&27 for now and see what other minor hockey associations do
- Discussion regarding a potential pre hockey program for a fee of \$150.00.
 - Dionne would talk to Chris to see if he would be able to facilitate this program.
- Discussion regarding coach evaluations and the difficulty of having them filled out
 - Jeff volunteered to do setup an easier process of coach evaluations using something such as survey monkey
- Next Meeting
 - Next meeting August 12, 6:30 PM
- Adjournment
 - Meeting adjourned at 8:12 PM